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June 27, 2016

Project Update: Greater Nanaimo Pollution Control Centre Outfall Replacement

The Greater Nanaimo Pollution Control Centre (GNPCC) treats wastewater from 
the City of Nanaimo, Snuneymuxw First Nation, and parts of the District of 
Lantzville. Treated effluent is discharged through a buried outfall that runs from 
the treatment plant to Morningside Park, and continues for approximately 2 km 
out into the Strait of Georgia along the sea floor. The outfall is being replaced so it 
can continue to protect the environment.

For more information, please visit www.rdn.bc.ca/gnpcc, contact Randy Alexander 
at 250-390-6543 or email ralexander@rdn.bc.ca.

On June 24, 2016, the first of two sections of the marine outfall was successfully 
towed from Nanoose Bay, where it was assembled, and sunk in place. Weather 
depending, the second section will be towed and sunk into a trench in Hammond 
Bay tomorrow, June 28. 

The contractor will be working  tonight to maintain the trench that is required for 
pipe placement. These activities will require lighting for safety and will generate 
construction noise. 

The RDN thanks you for your patience and understanding.

Randy Alexander 
General Manager, Regional and Community Utilities




